
We’re Now On Facebook
Or maybe I should say, “We’re now on Facebook… again”! Kudos to
those few people who stumbled onto the Facebook account I played
around with and forgot to delete months ago, but a new That CAD
Girl Facebook page has now been launched.

I plan to use Facebook as the primary method of keeping everyone
up to date on the latest events & training classes and news
about Carlson and Autodesk software releases. Hope to see you
there!

https://thatcadgirl.com/2011/09/were-now-on-facebook/
http://www.facebook.com/thatcadgirl.jenniferdibona
http://www.facebook.com/thatcadgirl.jenniferdibona

